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From:   solar@blueskynj.com
Sent:   Friday, September 07, 2012 3:23 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        support the PACE program

Mr. Pollar,
Please reconsider your oppion on the PACE. the PACE programs has created millions of new 
jobs, provided great opportunities for many families to enjoy clean energy. PACE is a great 
program! 
We strongly support the PACE prgram. 
Sincerely
Walter Chang 
732-318-0101 (C) 
 
Blue Sky Technologies USA 
T: (732) 675-6891 
F: (732) 662-1022 
E-mail: solar@blueskynj.com 
www.blueskynj.com 
1967 Lincoln Hwy,Suite 12 
Edison, NJ 08817

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The information contained in this e-mail, including any and all attachment(s), is intended for 
the exclusive and specific use by the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are strictly prohibited to disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message, in 
whole or in part. This e-mail may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. 
If you have received this message in error or due to sender's mistake, please notify Blue 
Sky Technologies USA (BST) immediately. This notice shall be included in all e-mail 
messages leaving BST. Thank you for your cooperation. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------
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